
Year 4 Maths Success 
 

On Tuesday afternoon St Faith’s hosted the Year 4 Cambridge Mathematics Challenge. 
Ashburton Hall was buzzing with young mathematicians solving tangram problems, working 
out the price of pineapples and trying to make 24 using the numbers 10, 5, 2 & 2.  
 
Thirty local school attended, with over 120 pupils, and 50 visiting adults and it is with great 
pleasure that after ninety minutes concentrated brain power, overseen by a number of our 
Year 7 pupils, Henry Kirby and Zack Worden came equal first in one section and Ryan Stubbs 
and Alexander Geddes second in the other.  Both teams each only dropped three marks all 
afternoon, and their combined score made them clear winners of the completion overall.  A 
mention should also go to our second team who also took part, so well done to Lanna Toole, 
Matthew Young, Chenning Liu and especially Laia Roca who stepped in as a last minute 
replacement. 
 


